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I wanted to voice my deep concern about the Delta Park Fields parking lot. I have played softball for
years at this park and enjoyed every minute of it but now with the homeless camps growing in the
area. I don't feel safe leaving my vehicle unattended for even any hour while I play a game. Now I
hear that the lot it self will be used to allow the homeless a place to park. I think this is the last time I
support this field and the batting cage owner on site. It is time to move my team to Clackamas or
Vancouver unless something is done about this. Please understand that I don't want to go elsewhere
but this is just to much. I shouldn't have to worry about team or our vehicles safety. Thank you 
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